Deduct Proposal

Ken Schmeising, Superintendent

March 17, 2020

Dear Dr. Ken,

I am writing to kindly request 2 deduct days for when I was out for a stomach virus on March 09 § 10. The virus was highly contagious, as it trickled through my family and friends I had been in contact with (mom, husband, niece, brother, babysitter, best friend, grandfather) I felt it best to stay home until symptom free for 24 hours.

As, you know I do not have any sick days remaining from maternity leave. Thank you for your time spent considering and reading my request, and hope to hear back soon.

Best Wishes,

Cenzie Rushton